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Stage 3 Camp – Date Change 

The Great Aussie Bush Camp - Kincumber 
Monday, 20 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In order to accommodate the attendance of all students from the four small schools, it has become 
necessary to change the date of the Stage 3 Camp.  
 
Stage 3 students will now be travelling to Kincumber for their camp on Monday, 7 November – 
Wednesday, 9 November 2016 (Term 4, Week 5).  
 
The cost of the camp will remain the same.  
 
We thank you for understanding the need for this change of date and apologise for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
   
 
   
 
  Mr Tim Boyd Mr Mark Davies 
  Stage 3 Teacher Principal  
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Stage 3 Camp - Date Change 

The Great Aussie Bush Camp - Kincumber 
                                             
 
I give permission for my child/children …………………………………......……………………………….. of class 

…………………………... to attend “The Great Aussie Bush Camp”, Kincumber from Monday 7th November – 

Wednesday 9th November 2016 (Term 4, Week 5). 

I understand that this camp has the approval of the Principal. 

 

I understand the total cost of the camp is $296 that is due by Friday, 16 September 2016. 

 

Signature of Parent / Caregiver: …………………................……………       Date : .................................... 
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